
Land O’Lakes High School
Class of 2025 Parent Night

Please join us on Tuesday, February 16 from 6-7 PM via zoom to learn about academic opportunities for 
the incoming Class of 2025. There will be a 30-minute course selection presentation and then an 
opportunity to ask questions afterwards. This meeting will focus on academic information only. This 
information session will not provide information about the IB program. Please register on the Mach form 
provided. Registration is required so that we are able to share the zoom link for the meeting with you. If 
you have any questions please reach out to Mrs. Wall, Assistant Principal for the Class of 2025. 
hwall@pasco.k12.fl.us

Mach Form
https://lolhs.pasco.k12.fl.us/mform/view.php?id=144660
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